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CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 663 
 
September 26, 2007  
 
 
TO: Printing and Publishing Officials of the Federal Government  
 
SUBJECT: Change of Address for Ordering Publications Sold by GPO  
 
Effective October 1, 2007, the mailing address that appears on all order forms for Government publications 
sold by the Government Printing Office’s (GPO) Publications and Information Sales business unit will change 
to: 
 
US Government Printing Office - New Orders 
P.O. Box 979050 
St. Louis, MO 63197-9000 
 
Please advise anyone in your agency who creates and disseminates GPO sales order forms to begin using 
this new address. 
 
Orders mailed to the old Pittsburgh, PA address will be forwarded to GPO for a limited period of time, subject 
to USPS rules. 
 
If you have any questions about the information contained in this Circular Letter, please contact: William J. 
Grennon, Director, Sales Support, at wgrennon@gpo.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
JIM BRADLEY  
Managing Director, Customer Services 
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